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SCHOOL MILK: AUTUMN 2015 

JUNIOR AND INFANT 

The cost for milk for the Autumn 

Term is £15.84.If your child wishes 

to have milk it needs to be ordered 

by 6th July. No orders will be  

processed in September 
 

STAY AND PLAY—THURSDAY 2ND JULY 

2015 @ 3.30PM—4.15PM 

Sign up for one session at the  

office 

Computing: Come and learn coding and 

create a game using ICT; 

Art: Come and explore some artwork 

and create a collage; 

PE: Come and learn PE and join in a 

team game on the field 

The book fair will be arriving in school this Friday. Books can be brought in the entrance hall  

between 3.15pm and 3.45pm on Friday 25th June to Thursday 2nd July. 
 

The book fair will also be available at the school fete on Saturday.  There will be a superb range of 
books plus if you buy 2 books at the Book Fair you can choose a third book free. 

 

Commission will be earned and proceeds put towards books for the school library. 
 

Leaflets have been sent home with your child this week.  

Leaflets have been sent home this week regarding Universal Free School 

Meals.  Please return the questionnaires to the school office where they 

will be collected and sent to Herts Catering..  This questionnaire only  

relates to children in Reception, Years 1 & 2. 

Second Hand Uniform Sale: A big thank you to all the parents/carers who made the 

second hand uniform sale such a success.  £86 was raised from the sale.  At the end of 

the school year if there are any year 6 children who would like to donate any of their 

old school uniform it would be gratefully received.  



 

   

 FRIENDS OF CRESWICK 
 Creswick Summer Fete Saturday 27th June: 11am—2pm 

Come and join us for lunch at Creswick’s Summer Fete!  Have a go at our many 

game stalls and enjoy the bouncy castle and beat the goalie. 

If you would like to help out on a stall or to run your own stall, please leave your 

details with the school office. 

Outside stalls—£10 per pitch plus small raffle prize 

Please bring in any nearly new toys and games, raffle prizes and white  

elephant goods to the office. 

Any cake donations please bring in on Friday 26th June. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Thank you to those parents/carers who have agreed to have advertising boards 

for the fete this year.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

To ensure that registers are kept  

accurately can you please ensure that 

you book your child into the After 

School club either by  

leaving a message with the School  

Office or by speaking to Paul/Darryl  

directly. 

Contact Numbers are:- 

PKSA—Paul/Darryl 0203 633 2557 

SPORTS DAYS 

  

Tuesday 30th June  (Years 3-6);  

 

Tuesday 7th July  

(Reception—Year 2) 

 

Letters were sent out 

last week; Don’t forget 

your packed lunches 
 

    

Can you please ensure that dinner monies are kept up to date .  Account  

balances must be zero at the end of the school year.  The present cost of school 

dinners is £2.15 per day or £10.75 per week. If you require an up to date  

balance please call the school office and we will be pleased to help.  

Cash / cheques or on-line payments are acceptable. (Cheques payable to Herts 

Catering).  Costs for dinners will be increasing in September to £2.20 per day/

£11 per week 

PAYMENT REMINDERS 

Raft Building Reminder £13 by 30th June 2015 

 

Knebworth Year 1 Trip Reminder £13 by 29th 

June 2015 


